
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
The 6th EASA Airworthiness Directives (AD) Workshop will be held on 20-21 November 
2018 in Cologne.  
 
The event is addressed to all interested stakeholders such as operators, CAMO, maintenance 
organisations, design approval holders, who want to have a better understanding of EASA 
processes related to safety publications.  
 
More information, agenda and online registration are available here. 
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